
FC24. Road Asset Management Planning

Council considered a report by the Director of Development Services which provided
an update on road asset management planning. Council had requested the report at
its meeting on 7 March 2018 (ref FC89).

The report set out:-

• details of existing road network condition and how further deterioration  could
be addressed

• the investment levels required to maintain the carriageway network in a
condition no worse than its current condition (steady state)

• the carriageway and footway works programme 2018-19

Decision

Council noted the report.


